
9 November 2022 

Children in Need 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are keeping well ... 

 

As always, we will be celebrating and raising money for Children in Need, on Friday 

18th November. 

The pupils can come to school in non-uniform (anything from spotty clothes to PJs!) 

and classes will be raising money with sponsored activities taking place across the 

school - please look out for sponsor forms coming home with your child. 

We will also be having a fun, whole school assembly during the afternoon - with 

games, our Children in Need Milestone TV and more ... 

Unfortunately, Pudsey is unable to make it on the day however he will be visiting The 

Milestone School on Friday 25th November, to thank the children for all the money 

they raised. 

 

Take care, 

 

Kara 

Head of Middle Department 


